
Brian Glaeske

403 11th AVE S

Fargo, ND 58103


Dear Members of the Senate Government and Veterans Affairs committee,


I am writing to urge a Do Not Pass recommendation on HB 1373. It really seems like 
this is an unnecessary change to the voting laws in this state. 


I struggle with why the people who wrote this bill want to make it harder to vote. Do 
they only think that rogue elements make use of early voting? No they don’t. Early 
voting is needed to be convenient and to make voting more accessible to more people. 
Democracy is better when more people vote.


Again, I am writing to urge that this committee recommend a Do Not Pass on HB 1373. 


Sincerely,


Brian Glaeske


